
 

 
 

 

 

Support 

 the new 

 Creekside Park Playground Brick Fundraiser 
Please help Craven County as we build an inclusive playground for everyone. 

These bricks will be located at the entrance to the new playground at Creekside 
Park. All proceeds will go towards the purchase and installation of  our newest 

playground. 
 
Please make checks payable to:  Craven County (memo:  Creekside Park Playground) 
 
Mail this form with a check to:  Creekside Park Playground Committee 

c/o Craven County Recreation Department 
406 Craven Street 
New Bern, NC 28560 

 

PURCHASER’S NAME          

ADDRESS            

PHONE    EMAIL       

CREEKSIDE PARK 
 
 

PLAYGROUND! 

$100:  4” X 8” BRICK, 3 LINES WITH 20 CHARACTERS PER LINE 

$150:  8” X 8” BRICK, 6 LINES WITH 20 CHARACTERS PER LINE 
 
 
 

 

For more information: cravencounty.recdesk.com  Billy Wilkes:  bwilkes@cravencountync.gov 

           (252) 636-6606 
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